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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 81.25% 

Chestnuts: - 93.10% 

Sycamores: - 92.79% 

Redwoods: - 77.78% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week we read The Velveteen Rabbit . We also 
learnt about floating and sinking!” - Olivia 
 

Chestnuts:  “This week in maths we’ve been adding and subtracting by 
ten. In English we have begun reading a book called; The Train Ride.” - 
Penny 
 

Sycamores: “This week, in science, we learnt all about plants and how 
they grow. In Art we have been learning about Henry Rousseau and his 
artwork.” - Gracie  
 

Redwoods:  “This week we have started to find out about the story of 
Stig of the Dump, I really like it. We have been really busy and learnt so 
much!” - Fatima 
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   Diary Dates 

22nd  Jan – FizzPop science club 

begins 

Wednesday 22nd Jan—musical 
theatre workshop for Sycamores 
(there is no charge for this) 
Wednesday 29th Jan – musical 
theatre workshop for Redwoods 
(there is no charge for this) 
26th Feb - Sycamores trip to 
Paignton Zoo 
 
Toddler group runs every 
Wednesday during term time. 
Please share this with friends and 

Star learners 

Acorns– Freddie 

Oaks– Bella 

Chestnuts– Skyla 

Sycamores– Jake 

Redwoods– Lexi 

 

TT Rock Stars– Tym and Si Yan 

Attendance - Oaks 

Playground Award - Faith J 

House Cup—Exe 

Random Act of Kindness – Alicia 

A message from your Academy Head 
 

The children have returned to school with real focus and a desire to delve straight 
into their new topics which is a delight to see. 
 
We are encouraging the children to read as much as possible as the impact on the 
learning is substantial. If you have any questions about how to support your child’s 
reading please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Finally, our breakfast club is thriving but we still have places daily. Please come and 
join us from 8:00am for a healthy breakfast for just 50p a day!  Booking is not 
required. 


